
ANNOUNCEMENT FOR BIDDERS 

Postponement 

 

Of Tender Notice for Interior Renovation of Rooms of ICAI  

Centre of Excellence, Hyderabad Building 

 

All the prospective bidders are hereby informed that the fresh dates for submission 

of bids will be informed through www.icai.org and www.coeicai-hyd.com, as and 

when the prevailing situation of nationwide lockdown arisen in the wake of 

COVID-19 spurt is over. 

Acting Secretary, ICAI 


